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Thanksgiving Feast  

 NHC welcomed members to join our annual feast. 

Members were welcomed to comfort food, a 

comfortable space, and Coronavirus relief bags. As 

well as offering to eat your meal at the center, to-go 

boxes were available to take.  

(907) 456-4610 

909 Cushman Street Ste. 103, 

 Fairbanks AK 99701 

nhcsupport@northernhopecenter.org 

 

Coronavirus Grant  

 Towards the beginning of the month, our center 

received a new grant from the Alaska Community 

Foundation. This grant assists our members with 

rent, groceries, transportation, cold weather needs, 

coronavirus needs, etc. We are fortunate we can help 

our members more with this grant.  

Radio Advertisements 

 Since the last two weeks of November, NHC has had 

advertisements on the radio. These ads are on 

stations working with IHeart Radio. Be sure to listen 

to your local radio stations to catch our 

advertisement. The advertisements will be occurring 

until the end of December. 
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   Want to donate to NHC? 

You can donate to NHC via PayPal or check. 

Questions? Contact info listed above 


